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16 July 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Firstly, thank you for your ongoing support in challenging circumstances. 
 
As we prepare for a full opening in September, I have attached a copy of the school’s re-opening 
strategy and rationale.  The main aim is for pupils to attend school and experience a balanced 
curriculum, whilst at the same time keeping everyone safe.  To do this successfully, if any pupils 
display any Covid 19 symptoms, in line with government advice, book a test as soon as possible and 
stay at home and await the results. If possible inform the school, if negative return to school. 
 
Once again I would like to thank you for supporting the school and our aim to continue  our pupils’ 
education whilst keeping everyone safe. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Geoff Bartrum 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


